
 

 
 

DB/hr/Y9 and 10 Alton Towers Trip   

22nd May 2024 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 

I am arranging a trip to Alton Towers for all the Year 9 and Year 10 students during trips week 
in the summer term.  The cost of this trip will be £40 and is non-refundable.  This covers the 
cost of entry in to the park and travel to and from the venue.   
 
The Year 9 trip will take place on Tuesday 9th July 2024 - all students except the ones 
going on the Barcelona trip 

 
The Year 10 trip will take place on Monday 8h July 2024 - all students except those going 
on the Naples trip 

 
Please make payment in full via ParentPay by Friday 14th June 2024. Consent for the trip will 
be requested during the payment process.  

 
I would be grateful if you could please contact me and let me know if your child has an Annual 
Pass which they intend to use on this visit – this will reduce the cost of their place to £18.50.  It 
will be their responsibility to ensure they have this with them and keep it safe on the day.   
 
Nearer to the date of the trip, a letter will be sent to you with times and further details. 

 
We do encourage all students to participate. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you 
wish to discuss this trip further. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr D Brierley 
Head of Year 9/Trip Organiser 

 


